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Phillips Murrah Director Jim Roth went under the shears in
Miami, Fla. on Saturday, April 11 to have his head shaved in
support of St. Baldrick’s Foundation.

Jim set a personal goal of raising $2,000 from his friends,
which he far exceeded. He dedicated his campaign to Fletcher
Vines, a child who lost his battle to cancer.

Jim said in a Facebook post:

“Thank You Generous Friends for your awesome help raising
over $3200 for St. Baldrick’s Foundation’s efforts to cure
childhood cancer. Because of you, I hit the barber today and
did  the  Baldrick’s  shave  and  you  helped  bring  hope  to
children like my friend Fletcher and too many others! Thank
you!”
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Jim’s campaign has gone on to raise $3,705. Donations can
still be made – click here to make a contribution to this
worthy cause.

St.  Baldrick’s  works  closely  with  leading  pediatric
oncologists to determine the most promising research to fund
and create funding priorities to make the greatest impact for
children with cancer. Read more on their website here.
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